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Lift compliance and safety upgrades to 
Wentworth, Selborne and Lockhart Chambers 
June 27 2019 
 
Dear Members & Clerks, 
 
CCL is currently planning to undertake compliance and safety upgrades to the lifts in Wentworth, 
Selborne & Lockhart Chambers.  The compliance and safety upgrades are necessary and need to be 
completed as soon as possible. 
 
Unfortunately, this work will involve every lift in the above buildings being out of service for 
approximately 1.5 weeks each.  CCL is endeavouring to have the majority of this work undertaken 
during the December 19/January 20 legal vacation period however, we believe that the lift industry also 
have a shutdown during this period so resourcing this project at that time may be difficult.    
 
The final schedule for the works will be developed and circulated over coming months, however the 
intention is to provide continuous access to all Floors at all times and compress as much work as 
possible into the last week of December 2019 and first two weeks of January 2020. 
 
This work will not improve lift performance and relates solely to necessary compliance upgrades. 
 
Please contact me if you require further information. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Debbie George 

General Manager/Company Secretary 
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This email (including any attachments) is confidential, may be privileged, may contain commercially valuable information and 
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